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BUSHFIRE BRIGADE SHED FOR DENBARKER 

 

On 24 February 2018, the new Denbarker Fire Brigade Shed was opened by the Minister for 

Emergency Services; Corrective Services, Hon Fran Logan MLA. 

 

The construction was funded through the Department of Fire and Emergency Services, Local 

Government Grant Scheme (LGGS) which resulted in a new facility that includes a kitchen, training 

room, communications room and a one bay shed to house the Denbarker Fire Fighting Unit. 

 

The Denbarker Bush Fire Brigade will be able to hold meetings and training at the shed that is 

centrally located within their brigade area. 

 

The Shire contributed through staff time to manage the project from subdivision to construction and 

covering costs of project items not eligible for LGGS funding. 

 

The Shire of Plantagenet Chief Executive Officer Rob Stewart, is pleased with the results, ‘ It has 

taken quite some time to get this project to fruition, and the community has provided many hours of 

volunteer work to clear the site and undertake the site works,’ he remarked.  ‘The donation of the 

land by PF Olsen that was the catalyst to this project and local surveyor Aaron Caldwell donated his 

time through the subdivision process.’ 

 

Department of Fire and Emergency Services Commissioner Darren Klemm and Member for Stirling 

Blackwood, Terry Redman MLA were also in attendance. 
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